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All Saints First School 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Caring, Succeeding, Flourishing  

 

Hello  

I hope you are all well and managing to avoid all the coughs and colds in the community. It has been lovely 
to meet you at the door in the morning. Thank you for your understanding regarding the change of 
entrance. At the moment, it is easier for us to staff one entrance.  

I have had a lovely time meeting all the members of the All Saints community, especially the children. I 
have enjoyed watching maths in the Rowen class, guided reading in the Oak class and weighing out the 
porridge oats in the EYFS class.  

The children have come back to school full of enthusiasm and ready to learn.  

Alison Bagnall   

Spring Dates  

 

 7th Feb—Parent Celebration Assembly  

 5th—11th Feb—Children’s mental health week 

 6th Feb—Online Safety Day 

 13th—14th Feb Standon Bowers outdoor centre 
residential  (over night stay for Yr4) 

 17th Feb to 21st Feb school closed for half term 
break 

 24th Feb—school returns  

 7th Mar—World Book Day 

 11th—17th Mar Science week 

 13th Mar—Grandparents lunch 

 19th Mar—Parent consultation meetings 1pm to 
6pm 

 20th Mar—Grandparents lunch 

 27th Mar—Grandparents lunch 

 9th Apr—School disco 

 10th Apr—Easter service 

 11th Apr—No Kingfisher Club 

 14th Apr—Easter break begins 

 

Reminder: School starts at 8.55am. Doors will open 

at 8.45am and will close at 8.55am 

www.allsaints-standon.staffs.uk       office@allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk          01782 791234 

Standon Bowers visit Yr3 and Yr4 
 

If you have any questions regarding the visit 
to Standon Bowers, please contact Mr Han-

cock or the school office. We know that 
some pupils may have reservations espe-
cially about sleeping over but we are here 

to provide support and reassurance. 
 

Safeguarding  

Our  designated safeguarding lead (DSL) is Mrs 

Kirsty Devenport, supported by Alison Bagnall DSL 

at Springfields First School. 

Our deputy designated safeguarding lead is Mrs 

Clare Griffin. 

If you should have any safeguarding concerns re-

garding any child or young person you can contact : 

Staffordshire’s Childrens Advice and Support Ser-

vice (SCAS) on 0300 111 8007 

If a child or young person is in immediate danger 

call  Staffordshire Police 999 


